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Important Notice 
(For all the students) 

 

 

It has come to the notice of the  exam branch that a 

whatsapp / telegram group has been created to take 

help for Examination. Students are advised not to 

subscribe any such groups. We have identified those 

students, and all these  cases will come under unfair 

means and action will be taken as per University rules. 
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